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Merry Christmas 

 

November Meeting 

Our was at Madison's Cafe. We 

had 9 crew members. We gave 

out a few prizes for trivia and 

for voting on election day. We 

have four birthdays this month. 

Lissa Dawne 11/3, Blair 11/4, 

Mike 11/19, and USS 

Indianapolis 11/24.Everyone 

had a wonderful time and the 

food was awesome. 

 

Here are the lucky voters. 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner 

Our Thanksgiving Dinner  was at 

Madison's Cafe. We had 3 crew 

members. Everyone had a 

wonderful time and the food 

was awesome. 

 

SFC Awards Zoom Meeting 

The SFC Awards Meeying was 

on Zoom. We had 6 members of 

the USS Indianapolis attending 

the Zoom Meeting. The USS 

Indianapolis won 6 SFC awards 

today. It was also the USS 

Indianapolis 25th anniversary. 

Ty to the crew of the UUS 

Indianapolis for all your hard 

work this year. TY to the SFC 

Board for recognizing all our 

hard work this year. 

 

 

Thank You 

Thank you to the crew of the 

UUS Indianapolis for all your 

hard work this year. Thank you 

to the SFC Board for recognizing 

all our hard work for this year. 

 

25th Anniversary 

Thanksgiving weekend 25 yrs. 

ago, at Star Base Indy. This 

Chapter (USS Indianapolis) was 

born. I was there, so was John 

Daily, and Gene Adams. Here’s 

to another  25 years! 

 

Crew Birthdays 

No birthdays this month. 

SFC News 

I want to thank DFC Rose 

Ciccarone for doing a 

wonderful job while I had an 

unavoidable work issue. 

Every FC should be so lucky.  

 



 

 

First meeting I've missed in 

some 15 years. Hope all are 

well and I miss seeing you in 

person. 

FC Williams 

 

Bible Verse 

 

Name the Episode 

 

Health Facts 

 

 

Name the Movie 

 

Svengoolie 

At last — we’ve made it to the 

final month of this strange and 

trying year! Many have said it’s 

been like something you might 

see in one of our movies — but 

certainly far more serious. 

We’ve tried to bring a little fun 

into your lives during all this, 

and will continue to do so as we 

reach the finish line of 2020. 

 

Fun Stuff 

 

 

 

 

U.S.S. Enterprise 

Gene Roddenberry’s inspiration 

for naming of the Starship  

Enterprise (NCC-1701) came 

from the inspiration of USS 

Enterprise (CV-6). He thought 

the actions of the ship during 

World War II, specifically  

The Battle of Midway, really 

turned the tide of the war and 

considered it a heroic name. 

The name of  

His starship was born. The name 

USS Enterprise also dates back 

to 1775. 

 



 

 

Christmas Fun 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Its that time of the year. Our 

Christmas party will be a pitch-

in and we also will be doing a 

$20.00 SCI-FI gift exchange. 

We are also having a few trivia 

contests. We are having the 

best sci-fi/trek shirt contest and 

the best Christmas shirt contest. 

So don’t forget to wear your 

best shirt for one of these 

contests. It will be lots of fun 

and food. So please bring 1 gift, 

something to drink, and 

something for the pitch-in. This 

will be a fun filled evening. 

Merry Christmas! 

1. We are having a Christmas 

Cookie or Cupcake Decorating 

Contest. Make your best 

decorated Christmas Cookies or 

Cupcakes. 

2. We are having the best sci-

fi/trek shirt contest 

3. We are having the best 

Christmas shirt contest 

 

 

Links 

http://ussindy1945.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/uss

.indianapolis/ 

https://www.facebook.com/gro

ups/507255336128651/ 

https://starfleet-

command.com/ 
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